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If you have anything you would like to see included in the newsletter, please email it to jmck@icx.net





















































.On February 11th Athens Kiwanis Club held its weekly meeting.  Our program Chairman was Paul Willson.  Paul had as his guest Jack Hammontree, director of the MCEDA





Points from the Presentation:


Established in 1985


Incentives play a major role in Company location


A company can refuse a location based on the smallest problem





Date			Program		Speaker				Topic/Title


2/18/2011		Tommy Wilson	Stan Harrison 			 Acting President TWC


2/25/2011		Shirley Woodcock	Connie Woodcock		 McMinn Cancer Society





3/04/2011	Business Meeting	No Program			











•	 The Membership and Education Committee recently inducted two new members in December.





• 	The Golf Committee will be planning its annual golf tournament shortly. If you are interested, please see Brad Harris or Scott Underwood.





•	The Pancake Committee will be planning its yearly breakfast coming up shortly.  If you would like to help, please see Jonathan Hicks or Barry Willis.


•	The Community Service Committee will be making a donation to TWC FCA program this month.





WHO WE ARE (part 6)





BBQ Beef Brisket


Pork Loin





2/07	Stewart Smith


2/14	Gregg Bostick


2/18	Stephanie Linkous


2/20	Amanda Haun


2/24	Kenny Charles
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On Monday Feb 14th the Athens Kiwanis held its monthly board meeting.  This meeting was attended by our current Lt Governor Terry Boyes.  Terry Advised that he wanted to talk with past club presidents about becoming a Lt Governor for our division, and would make a presentation to the group at the business meeting in March.  The club also approved a new member application, and discussed projects that committees were working on.














On the first day of college, the Dean addressed the students:��"The female dormitory is out-of-bounds for all male students, and the male dormitory to the female students. Anybody caught breaking this rule will be fined $20 the first time. The second time you will be fined $60. A third time will cost you a fine of $180. Are there any questions?"��A male student inquired, "How much for a season pass?"��Read more:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.ajokeaday.com/Clasificacion.asp?ID=85" \l "ixzz1EHMuP9Eb" �http://www.ajokeaday.com/Clasificacion.asp?ID=85#ixzz1EHMuP9Eb�


.








What’s right isn’t popular, what’s popular isn’t right.





H.Cosell





OFFICERS							BOARD MEMBERS





Board Members


Brad Harris		Stephanie Linkous


Lee Montgomery	Blake McCaslin


John Young		Tommy Wilson


Trey Winder		James McKeehan


                        Rick Lay








Kiwanis tries to serve children and youth using two approaches. One attempts to improve the quality of life directly through activities promoting health, education, etc. The other tries to encourage leadership and service among youth. In pursuit of the latter goal, Kiwanis sponsors about 7,000 youth service clubs with nearly 320,000 youth members.


Kiwanis members have tried to help shelter the homeless, feed the hungry, mentor the disadvantaged, and care for the sick. They have built playgrounds and raised funds for pediatric research


In 2007, the charitable financial arm, Kiwanis International Foundation, was awarded the top rating by an independent evaluator.





President-John Forgety


President Elect-Eric Newberry


Secretary-Wayne Scarbrough


Treasurer-Stewart Smith


Past President-Scott Underwood


Admin Sec-Kaye Burton


Editors-James McKeehan /Kaye Burton
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Post Office Box 614, Athens, TN 37303











MEMBER NEWS





   					 UPCOMING PROGRAMS 


Compliments of Eric Newberry


  			





COMMITTEE REPORTS





FOOD FOR THE BODY			   FOOD FOR THE SOUL                 Compliments of Luke Holbrook			Compliments of Dennie Humphreys





            JOKE OF THE WEEK				BIRTHDAYS





BOARD MEETING








